

TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND OFFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

December 11, 2024

Mr. Gary Mesagno 116 Peck Avenue Bristol, RI 02809

Dear Mr. Mesagno,

Thank you for accepting the appointment to serve on the Town of Bristol Building Code of Appeals. I have enclosed your service warrant and current contact list of Board Members. Again, I appreciate your willingness and commitment to share your professional experience and knowledge as a member of the Board.

Sincerely

Steven Contente **Town Administrator**

Cc. Honorable Bristol Town Council